
 

4I Newsletter: Spring Term 2, Week 2  

This week in 4I… 

In English, the children finished writing their innovated stories. They swapped 
books and provided each other with feedback in the form of ‘two stars, one wish’. 
They then edited their work and read their stories aloud, which was fantastic! 

In Maths, the children practised problem solving with improper fractions and 
learned how to convert mixed numbers to improper fractions. 

The children learned about the mountain ranges in India in their Geography lesson. 
They had to identify the features of the different ranges and write a couple of 
descriptive sentences about each one. 

In RS, we are focusing on Christianity for the rest of the half term and learned about 
The Last Supper. The children looked at Da Vinci’s depiction of the parable and 
through discussion, identified what symbols lay within the image. 

In Science, the children began learning their new topic ‘States of Matter’. They 
looked at a range of items and identified which ones were solids or liquids. We 
concluded that whilst some items may seem to be in a certain state, the features of a 
solid and liquid need to be applied fully and you therefore need to look an item’s 
shape, movement and consistency carefully! 

Things to remember 

 Thursday 7th March – World Book Day is taking place next Thursday. 
Children are invited to dress up as a book character for the day and bring in 
one item from home to make our book area cosy. Please note that Year 4 will 
still be swimming on Thursday afternoon, so I kindly ask that your child’s 
costume is easy for them to change out of and into. Thank you! 

 Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day. Please see the letter with information 
about the day. 

 


